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IMPORTANT DATES 

TERM DATES 
 

 
Term 2: Apr 24—Jun 23 
 
Grandparents/Special Per-
son’s Day—Tuesday 23rd 
May 
 
 
School photos—
Wednesday 24th May 
 
Curriculum Day—Friday 
26th May 
 
 
Term 3: Jul 10—Sep 15 
Term 4: Oct 2—Dec 20 
 

 

 
 

From the Principal 
ES Appreciation Day 

Tuesday this week was ES Appreciation Day.  At Boronia West PS our Education 

Support staff are: Julie, Mo, Simone, Jess, Traci and Leonie.  It is fair to say that 

our school would not operate as efficiently and calmly without these wonderful 

people.  I am truly thankful for everything they do at BWPS every day.  

I believe that our ES staff deserve more than a day, however, and I wanted to 

take the opportunity to highlight our ES and provide them with the recognition 

they  deserve.  Thank you, you are all incredible! 

 
Walk Safely to School Day 
Thank you to all students and families who participated in our Walk Safely to 

School Day today.  It was a lovely walk from Boronia Woolworths to school. With 

technology so accessible in our lives every little bit of exercise a child can do is 

doing them good. A big thank you to Miss Petts for coordinating the event.  

 
School Photos 
Photos can be ordered online, or via the payment envelop that was sent home.  

The payment envelop needs to be returned on or before the photo day.  Our 

Photo day is Wednesday 24th May. 

 

 
Grandparents and Special Person’s Day 
 

On Tuesday 23rd May we invite 

grandparents/Special Friends to bring a 

picnic and eat with their grandchildren at 

lunchtime.   

The Book Fair will be open at lunch time. 

At 2:30pm our guests will be invited into 

classroom to see and celebrate all the 

amazing learning our students have been 

completing this year. 

EDITION 14 

“Growing through learning” 



 
COVID Safety Supports 

Tis the chilly season and COVID is making the rounds.  Please take care of yourselves and your families.  

If your child tests positive, it is recommended that they stay at home for 5 days. Students at school that have 
flu like symptoms will be sent to the sickbay and parents will be asked to pick them up.   

Feel free to pop into the front office and pick up some masks and we have a limited supply of RAT kits available 
as well.  

Be mindful of the 1.5 distancing when in groups or busy areas. Let's remember to wash our hands and to use 
sanitiser regularly.  
 

Uniforms 

Whilst we appreciate it can be difficult washing and drying school uniforms at this time of the 
year, students are required to wear school uniform to school.  If there is the odd occasion 
where your child will be out of uniform please send a note explaining the situation or speak 
with their classroom teacher.  

Students out of uniform without an explanation will be required  to wear a spare piece of 
school uniform for the day.  We thank you for your support with this.  
 

Paediatrician 

Did you know that our school is fortunate to have the services of a paediatrician once a month?  If you would 
like more information please speak to Mrs Harris.  

 

Have a wonderful, and hopefully warm weekend everyone! 

Penelope Harris 

Found 

A pair of prescription glasses.  Black frames. 

Please come to the office if your have 
misplaced your glasses. 

Its Book Fair time again.  The Book Fair will be open 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday next week at 

lunchtimes and after school.  

Come and see all the great books on offer. 

Curriculum Day 

I would like to remind you that our next Curriculum 

Day is coming up.  Friday 26th of May.   

We invest in our teachers being up to date with the 

best teaching practices as we believe this drives 

improvement in student outcomes. .  

We do understand that Curriculum Days can be 

annoying for parents but we do have to use four per 

year, which is government mandated. Dates are 

approved by our school council. 



! 



! 

Iggy Wiggy!! 

 

Iggetty ziggety zoo 

We have a biscuit for you 

Zaggety ziggety zee 

It came from you and me! 

Eat it up, you won’t be a piggy 

But you might turn into an Iggy 

Wiggy!! 



! 



 
Did you know that our very talented Art and Auslan teacher Miss Hogan also 

creates beautiful balloon art. 

This is one of her creations that she brought in to put an extra smile on our 

teachers’ faces. 

From all the staff at BWPS we would like to say a very big thank you Miss Hogan. 



Five tips to staying present with your children.  
  

Electronic devices are wonderful tools that are a source of great knowledge. You can use them to communi-
cate with family and friends in other countries. The flipside to this technology is the hypnotic effect they can 
have upon us drawing our mind, focus and energy away from our children. Here are five tips that can help us 
be present with our children and not miss those opportunities to have an impact upon their lives.  

 1.  Build their language. 

My wife has been leading mainly music in Nido Kindergartens and I have noticed my son's vocabulary greatly 
improved through this. My wife sometimes practices new songs and activities at home and my four-year-old 
son attempts to replicate different sounds and words that she sings. But I also think that this language develop-
ment can be developed through a broad range of our children. I remember my fourteen and twelve-year-old 
children developed their language rapidly when they came to live with me full-time and I was studying at uni-
versity writing essays back in 2016. It never ceases to amaze me what my children hear when I don't even no-
tice that they are listening.  

 2.  Teach your children about their world.  

Children ask many questions about anything and everything. When parents use this as an opportunity for their 
children to learn about their world, parents remain their children's first teacher. I believe that if a parent shows 
more interest in their devices, then the parent quickly loses this beautiful responsibility.  

 3. Impact their thinking. 

Nothing breaks down conversation more than a mobile device in someone's hand. There is no denying that 
there are two main ways to impact our children's thinking. The first is what we communicate to them in our 
speech. Talking to our children is the fundamental way that a parent can impact the way their child thinks. The 
second is how they observe our lives. Do our words back up our actions.  

 4. Build relationships.  

Relationships are built through common interest, good intent, and respectful behaviour. Quality time spent 
with your children is like investing money in the bank. You never know when you will need to make a with-
drawal, and this may increase as they become teenagers. However, it is comforting to know that there will be 
plenty that can be withdrawn if you have taken the time to invest in the relationship.  

 5. Build memories for you. 

Building memories for you is so important in keeping your mind and body simultaneously present when with 
your children. Eighteen years ago, I learnt the importance of this when I was only allowed to see my children 
on weekends. During the week I would talk to my children on the phone and take notes. I would talk about our 
conversation over the weekends when my children were in my care. These memories helped build our rela-
tionship in a period that our relationship lacked momentum. Sometimes it was difficult with the amount of 
hours that I was working in my job, but the emotional and physical investment I made allowed a difficult transi-
tion to be more bearable when they came to live with me full time ten years later. 

 

I hope all of you have a fantastic weekend. 

Eddie 



 

PREP 
Cailin—You are working 

so well in class and 

learning so much.  

  

GRADE 

1 

Eva—For focusing more 

and applying herself to 

her learning.  Keep it up 

Eva! 
  

GRADE 

2/3 

Cooper—You meet the 

expectations of a 

learning to ensure you 

do your best learning.  
  

GRADE 

4/5/6 

Jemma—On telling the 

time to the minute. Go 

Jemma! 



Students earned 5 leaves this 

week which is 500 

acknowledgements of positive 

behaviour. 

Congratulations everyone! 





 






